
 

 

News Release  

 

Notice regarding the Status of Share Repurchase 

(Share Repurchase under Article 165 (2) of the Companies Act) 

 

September 4, 2023 – At the Board of Directors held on March 9, 2023, Sekisui House, Ltd. resolved 

on matters relating to its share repurchase under Article 156 of the Companies Act, as applied 

pursuant to Article 165 (3) of the Companies Act. The status of the share repurchase is as follows. 

 

1. Type of shares repurchased: Common stock 

2. Number of shares repurchased: 2,049,100 shares 

3. Price of shares repurchased: 5,915,007,850 yen 

4. Period for repurchase: August 1, 2023 to August 31, 2023 (contractual basis) 

 

 

(Reference) 

1. Details of resolution regarding share repurchase (announced on March 9, 2023)  

(1) Type of shares: Common stock 

(2) Aggregate number of shares to be repurchased: Up to 18,000,000 shares (equal to 2.72% of 

total number of shares issued excluding 

treasury shares) 

(3) Aggregate price of shares to be repurchased: Up to 40,000,000,000 yen 

(4) Period for share repurchase: From March 10, 2023 to January 31, 2024 

(5) Method of share repurchase: Market purchases (including Off-Auction Own 

Share Repurchase Trading (N-NET3) of the 

Nagoya Stock Exchange) 

2. Aggregate number of its treasury shares repurchased up to August 31, 2023 based on the above 

resolution (contractual basis) 

(1) Aggregate number of shares repurchased: 12,825,100 shares 

(2) Aggregate price of shares repurchased: 35,247,976,400 yen 

 

 

*** *** *** 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Atsushi Yoshida 

Executive Officer, Head of Investor Relations Department 

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Email: info-ir@qz.sekisuihouse.co.jp 
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